
Extension of Deadline for Last Quarter
(October to December) Premium Payment of Members 

in Areas Affected by Typhoon Quinta

The provinces in the Panay Islands exprienced heavy rainfall causing severe 
flooding, beginning noon of December 26, 2012, due to the onslaught of 
Typhoon Quinta, particularly in the provinces of Aklan and Iloilo.  These 
brought about the closure of the LHIOs in Aklan and Passi City which service 
the whole of Aklan Province and the 1st to 4th District of the Province of 
Iloilo, respectively.

In line with these, the deadline for premium payment for the 4th quarter 
2012	 of all Individually Paying Members (IPMs) including Overseas Workers 
Program and Organized Group members residing in the Province of Aklan 
and the 1st to 4th District of the Province of Iloilo, except Iloilo 
City, has been extended until March 31, 2013.  Likewise, the deadline of 
locally remitting employers for the months of December 2012, January and 
February 2013 is extended until March 31, 2013. 
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